
 

 

Circular No (08) for 2019 

Workshop on implementation of Cabinet Resolution No 
(4/2 ) of 2019, adjusting status of employees who 
obtained university degrees while working for the 

Federal Government  

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities  

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 

like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 

endeavours. 

Pursuant to the Cabinet Resolution No (2/4 C) of 2019 concerning 

adjustment of status for employees who obtained university qualifications 

while working in the Federal Government; and further to the Authority’s 

Circular No (05) of 2019 regarding the above mentioned Resolution; and  

To enable the ministries and federal entities to take necessary action 

towards implementing the above mentioned Cabinet Resolution as of April 

01, 2019; FAHR has the pleasure of inviting you to attend the workshop 

on adjustment of status for employees who obtained university 

qualifications while working in the Federal Government. The event will be 

held on Tuesday, April 23, 2019, at 12.00 noon, at InterContinnental 

Dubai- Festival City, Al Baraha Ballroom. 

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit in 

your entity to attend the event at the time shown above.  

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar,  

Director General,  

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

Issued on: April 16, 2019 

For additional information and to RSVP, please contact: 

Fatma Al Zarooni – Senior Researcher, Legal Consultation 

Tel: 04 231 90 17        Email: fazarooni@fahr.gov.ae    
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